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BY EMAIL 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are just writing to let you know about our new and exciting Reading Reward!  

 

This term we are introducing a reading reward scheme.  Children will no longer be awarded 

Privilege points for their reading efforts at home as we have designed a scheme specifically 

for reading!  In order for the children to collect reading points they need to read at home 5 

times a week on 5 different days to collect 1 point.  As you read with the children please 

number the reads as you go – it makes it much quicker for us to check.  When a child has 

read 5 times, they need to tell a member of staff that they have achieved this and we will 

initial their reading record to show that the point has been awarded.  The awards will be 

presented in our celebration assembly on Friday.  

 

There will be a card per stage being worked on which will be kept in school by the class 

teacher. 

 

The awards are as follows: 

25 points – Certificate with book mark 

 

50 points - bronze book worm badge 

 

75 points – silver book worm badge 

 

100 points - gold book worm badge 

 

mailto:head@st-josephs.gloucs.sch.uk
http://www.st-josephs-nympsfield.org/


150 points – Reading Superstar – achiever cup badge 

 

 

We have spoken to the children about this new reward scheme today in a special assembly 

and they were very excited about it.  We are sure that they will all be keen to get reading 

and we are looking forward to signing their new reward cards!  

 

Happy reading. 

 

Best wishes. 

  

Clare Howells, Anna Mann, Natalie Jones, Katie McCarthy and David Walton. 

 

(Class Teachers)  
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